
Staff Council General Meeting Minutes 
Sam Houston State University 

June 16, 2021 
 

I. 

II.  Reading/Approval of Minutes – Kristin Ware  
The May meeting minutes were emailed to members on June 1st.  No corrections to 
the minutes were received.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by Natalie 
Payne and seconded by Natali Maness.  All members were in favor and none 
opposed.  Minutes were approved.   
 

III.  Treasurers Report – Rachel Bubela 
Rachel submitted the following balances: 

�x PDC: $1220.18 
�x Friends of Staff Council: $4,746.73 
�x E-board: $830.00 
�x Staff Development: $370.00 
�x Nomination and Elections: $50.00 
�x Special Events: $387.95 

�x News and Networking: $5.48  
�x Staff Affairs: $0.00 

We are currently receiving $40.00 per month in payroll deduction donations for 
Friends of Staff Council.   
 

IV.  Chairs Report – Justin Ball 
Justin reported that he inquired about the name change of the LSC outdoor space to 
The Yard.  The name change is considered approved unless otherwise announced.  In 
addition, Justin noted that he and Tiffany will be meeting later this month with 
several committee members to finalize the draft of the new leave policy.  Justin 
mentioned that Heather Adams is currently searching for volunteers to serve on the 
Campus Sustainability Committee as well as the Wellness Committee.  He asked for 
interested parties to email him directly.     
    

V. Committee Reports 
 
News and Networking: Jerrell Sherman 
Justin reported on Jerrell’s behalf that there was currently nothing to report.    




